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Dates for this term

SCHOOL CLOSES

These dates may be
subject to changes and
for some events letters
will be sent out from
class nearer the event.

Thursday 4th January

14th December Christmas
lunch (CHANGE OF
DATE)
18th December 3pm
Christmas service at
school - Canon Tony
Billet
19th December Carols
Round the Christmas
Tree
Tuesday 19th December

SCHOOL REOPENS

Christmas Carols (In
school)
Canon Tony Billet will be
joining us on Friday 18th
December for a carol
service in the school hall
at 3pm.
Normally, at this time of
year, we have our lovely
Christmas Carol concert
at church. This year, the
church roof is being
repaired so we are
unable to use it.
The service will be
shorter this year and
should last for about half
an hour. We have
scheduled it for 3pm so
as many as possible can
attend. We do hope you
can join us. Please park
carefully, allowing
enough space for the
school bus to pass
through and consider
using the car park at the
Village Hall and then
walking down.
Christmas Jumper Day
The official Christmas
Jumper Day is on Friday,
however, we will be
having ours on Tuesday

as it is the last day and
coincides with our carols
round the tree. I’m sorry
we didn’t communicate
this earlier.
Carols round the
Christmas tree
Carols round the
Christmas tree is a final
opportunity for children
to gather and sing songs
together before leaving
on their Christmas
holidays. You are very
welcome to join us and
sing along. After the
carols, we usually allow
children to leave a little
early to begin their
holiday.
Staff absences
It has been a challenging
last couple of weeks of
term as flu and various
other bugs have affected
tired children and staff.
We have managed to
cover most absences, but
doing so has sometimes
had a knock-on effect on
other activities. Thank
you for your patience and
understanding.

Stars of the week
Our winners for last week
were:
Bumblebees: George
Taylor
Rabbits: Teddy Saunders
Hedgehogs: Edward
Aldous
Barn Owls: Asten
Cockerton and Seth
Baker

Nativity Play
Well done to
Bumblebees, Rabbits and
Hedgehogs who have
been performing their
Christmas production of
Whoops-a-daisy Angel to
packed houses.
Sports Hall Athletics
Success
Congratulations to our
team of Year 5 and 6
boys and girls, who
competed in the Diss
Cluster indoor athletics
tournament at Long
Stratton. The team did
very well and won the
Cluster trophy.

Mid-winter clubs

Dick Whittington
Rabbits and Hedgehogs
had a great time at Bury
Theatre, watching a
pantomime together. It
was a lovely venue and
everyone had a fantastic
time!

After we return in
January, there will be no
extra-curricular clubs for
the first half-term.
Breakfast Club and AfterSchool Club will continue
as normal and Year 6
‘maths clubs’ will also
continue. Clubs will
resume after the Spring
half-term break.
We would all like to
wish you a very merry
Christmas and a happy
New Year

